St. Bartholomew's CE Primar

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident

Thursday 16th December 2021

Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL -Tel 01706 344631

Our final week and what a wonderful time we've had in spite of the current restrictions. I'm so pleased that the Craft Afternoons have gone so well and thankful to parents for supporting and making them the great success that they have been. I'm now looking forward to our Christmas parties on Friday afternoon. God Bless and have a lovely, safe, family Christmas, Mr Crabtnee



11

OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK



Rec -Brooklyn Crankshaw

- Y1 William Comer
- Y2 Emily Buckley
- Y3 Violet Dennis
- Y4 Lacey Healey
- Y5 Lacey Capuano
- Y6 Alyssa Lilley-Thomas



Attendance Superstars

Last week's best attendance was

Year 2

with 96.2% - GREAT EFFORT!

Keep up the good work and remember to try and help your class by being in every day!

Christmas Parties Please bring party outfits in labelled bag to change into on Friday - Thank Yo

Breakfast Club

(open register)

Operates daily for pupils: From 7:30am - £2.50 From 8:00am - £2.00

Christmas Craft Afternoo**ns**

It's been great to see all the children sing and parents joining in with the craft-making and colouring - what a great time we all had!













Thank you for making each one a special afternoon for each class! And thanks to the PTFA for supporting with tea, coffee and cakes.

Have a great Christmas – don't forget we're back on:



Tuesday 4th January 2022

Merry Christmas

All the staff at St Bartholomew's would like to wish you a

Merry Christmas and a truly Happy New Year!



We've made over £1000 for school!

Contact: head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk -- Website: www.st-partnoiomews.iancs.scn.uk